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Here are our key stats for the years 2015 to 2022 Note that statistics from the police were not available until 
2016 when a new system was implemented. 
 

 
 
2022 saw things getting more or less back to normal.  We gained one volunteer, however only about half those 
registered to our group have been active this year.  
 
2022 saw further improvement in the percentage of motorists obeying the 30 mph speed limit, as well as a 
further reduction in those exceeding the threshold for reporting to the police. This is excellent and happened 
despite there being no police presence at any of our sessions. It may possibly be explained by the increasing 
number of cars on the road that have speed limiter technology.  If so, then we might hope for further 
improvement next year. 
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